
Embassy of Spain – Cultural Office | 2801 16th Street, NW, Washington, D.C. 20009 | Tel: (202) 728-2334
View this event online: https://www.spainculture.us/city/washington-dc/reflexiones-sobre-el-quijote/

Created on 04/26/2024 | Page 1 of 1

'Reflexiones sobre el Quijote'

Lecture by Ambassador Jorge Sáenz Carbonell, Costa Rican and
Spanish scholar and diplomat, entitled ‘Reflexiones sobre el
Quijote’.

The Ambassador Sáenz Carbonell is the Director of the Instituto Diplomático
Manuel María Peralta since 1980. He is also a Professor at the University of Costa
Rica and author of many books and articles on a wide array of issues. Member of
the Costa Rican Language Academy and the Real Academia de la Lengua
Española. He joined the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Costa Rica in 1980, and
became Ambassador in 1996. B.A. in Law from the University of Costa Rica and
Ph.D. in Education from the University of La Salle.

The Ingenious Gentleman Don Quixote of La Mancha, the Spanish novel written
by Miguel de Cervantes, is considered the most influential work of literature of the
entire Spanish speaking world.

RSVP required: call 202-234-9280. This event will be held in Spanish,
followed by a reception.
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Credits
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